
 

1/17/25 

 

Good Afternoon, Gust Families, 

 

Excursions were back at Gust these last couple of weeks….. 

 

We're delighted to announce that Tiger Mart welcomes families every Friday from 1:30 

PM. Don't forget to bring your reusable bags for your groceries. 

 

 

Check out our Facebook and Instagram pages to see all the fun activities happening at 

Gust. 

 

Operations 
SchoolChoice Round 1 for the 2025-26 school year opens on Wednesday, Jan. 15, and closes on 

Tuesday, Feb. 18. All students that turn 3 by October 1st, ECE-3,  ECE-4 students, and 5th-grade 

students must participate in School Choice. Need help? Come to one our family assistance dates, 

Thursday, January 23rd 3:30pm-5:30pm and Thursday, January 30th 7:30am-8:30am or 

3:30pm-5:30pm 

 
The Denver Preschool Program’s (DPP) application for the 2025-26 school year is now open! 
Encourage families to apply for tuition support and make preschool more affordable. The 2024-25 
school year application remains open through the summer of 2025. 
 

Yearbooks Now on Sale! Reserve yours today on your My School Bucks Account. 

 

Instruction 

Invite your families to the Multilingual Education District Advisory Committee (MLE 
DAC) on Wednesday, Jan. 22 from 5-7 p.m. at Bruce Randolph High School. This 
month district experts will present information on DPS Safety, Bullying and the 
Discipline Matrix. Dinner, childcare and interpretation will be provided. Share the 
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event flyers with your MLL families. Attendees are encouraged to pre-register 
here, and staff are also highly encouraged to attend. For more information, visit 
the MLE website or contact Olga Olivas at 720-423-3058. 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Kathleen Marucheau and Jill Ellis 
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